
 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
 
 

To: Parents & Guardians 

Date: August 17, 2021 

Re: Student Injury and Accident Insurance Program for the 2020  -21 School Year 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 
 

The safety of students while at school is our most important concern.  Even so, accidents do happen and 

resulting medical treatment can be very expensive. 

 
Ross Valley School District does not provide accident medical insurance for school related injuries, but 

we have joined with thousands of other schools throughout California to provide you access to a low- 

cost voluntary insurance program. The program is arranged and administered by Myers-Stevens and 

Toohey Company, an organization that has specialized in student accident medical insurance for over 40 

years. 

 
Several programs are offered, as indicated on the attached brochures. If you'd like to participate, 

complete the attached enrollment form and submit it, along with your payment, directly to Myers- 

Stevens and Toohey per their instructions. We recommend you keep the brochure in a safe place for 

quick and easy reference. 

 
If you have any questions, please call Myers-Stevens and Toohey at 1-800-827-4695.  Bilingual 

representatives are available for parents who need assistance. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Pamela Cooney 
Fiscal Services Accountant 
Ross Valley School District 

 
 
 


